
Orange County invites the community to a meeting regarding the Hancock Lone Palm Road 
RCA Study. Orange County’s Transportation Planning Division has initiated this 
transportation improvement study which will perform a high-level technical evaluation to 
determine potential short and long-term improvement alternatives, and recommendations 
for improving the existing roadway. The study will consider area traffic distribution, bike-ped 
needs, stormwater needs, intersection improvements, and a potential extension of Hancock 
Lone Palm Road to Waterford Chase Parkway. The purpose of this meeting is to present 
the data collection findings, alternative concepts for safety improvements, and to obtain 
your feedback on transportation issues important to you! 
 

The public meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 19, 2025, at the Timber 
Springs Middle School, Cafeteria (16001 Timber Park Ln, Orlando, FL 32828). 
Attendees may view exhibits and speak with project team members during an open house 
from 6-8 p.m. A presentation will begin at 6:30 p.m. The public will have opportunities to ask 
questions and provide comments to Orange County and project representatives before and 
after the presentation. Additional information is available on the project website at  
https://hancocklonepalmroadrcastudy.com/ or on the Orange County website at  
https://www.orangecountyfl.net/TrafficTransportation/TransportationProjects.aspx.  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Hancock Lone Palm Road Roadway Conceptual Analysis (RCA) Study 

Community Mee ng No. 1, Wednesday, February 19, 2025 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, income, disability, or familial 
status. Persons who require language translation or interpretive 
services, which are provided at no cost, should contact Orange 
County Title VI/Nondiscrimination Coordinator Yvette Best, at 
407-836-5825 or yvette.best@ocfl.net at least seven (7) days 
prior to the meeting. Persons requiring special accommodations 
under the American with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA) may 
request assistance from County ADA Coordinator Nicola   
Norton, at 407-836-6568 or nicola.norton@ocfl.net at least 
seven (7) days prior to the meeting. 

For more information, please contact: 
Krista Taraszewski, PMP, Planner III  
Orange County Project Manager 
Transportation Planning Division 
Phone: 407-836-8014 
Email: krista.taraszewski@ocfl.net 

 
Para información en Español, llame a: 

Esther Fernández, Ingeniera II 
Departamento de Obras Públicas del Con-
dado de Orange 
División de Ingeniería 
Teléfono: 407-836-7982 
Correo Electrónico: esther.fernandez@ocfl.net 

What:  Public Meeting 
Where:  Timber Springs Middle School Cafeteria 
When:    Open House - 6:00 p.m. / Presentation - 6:30 p.m.  


